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FIRST SUPPLEMENTARY REPORT 
TO THE PLANNING COMMITTEE

21st May 2019

Agenda item       7     Application Ref. 19/00203/REM

Land adjacent to Keele University, University Avenue, Keele University
 

Since the publication of the agenda report, further comments have been received 
from the Highway Authority. They continue to raise no objections subject to 
conditions but they note from the Committee report that a S106 contribution towards 
travel plan monitoring is not appropriate as this is a reserved matters application, and 
they no longer are requesting this contribution in relation to this application.

The RECOMMENDATION remains as set out in the main agenda report.


